Newsletter 89 Why are educated parents choosing not to use all the recommended vaccines?

On Monday 23 November 2015 the Australian government passed the 'No Jab No Pay' amendment legislation that will remove conscientious objection to vaccination, including religious exemption, for government welfare payments. This is also being applied to childcare entry and employment in many states and institutions. This is despite 90% of submissions being against this legislation with thousands of submissions not being published on the government website or addressed in the public hearing. And protest rallies on 21 June and 20 September 2015 that were not published in the mainstream media.

This means that Australia has now introduced a social welfare policy that discriminates against educated parents and healthy children without significant discussion in the mainstream media. Some general practitioners are asking their patients why they are choosing not to vaccinate. Here is a video from a general practitioner who has investigated why educated parents are choosing not to use all the recommended vaccines. Please take the time to hear from this medical practitioner how fraudulent science is being used to make claims of safety and efficacy about vaccines. He also describes how lobby groups are attacking people's reputations and academic research when they present the evidence of the flawed science and risks of vaccines from the medical literature. Questioning vaccination has been described by a politician as a 'career limiting move' and presenting the risks of vaccination from the medical literature is labelled 'antivaccination'.

This legislation is a move towards mandatory vaccination for all Australians which is being facilitated by the introduction of the <u>Australian Immunisation Register Bill 2015</u> approved in parliament on 15 October 2015. Whilst this legislation has been passed in Australia with little public discussion, the Europeans are fighting to prevent the erosion of their human rights with this legislation. Here is the <u>petition</u> started by the Secretary European Forum for Vaccine Vigilance (EFVV) that describes how they will protect their right to choose this medical procedure for healthy people. Please promote this petition and fight for our human rights in Australia.

Australian politicians are now coercing parents to be compliant to every vaccine product and revaccination on the national vaccination schedule, a vaccination schedule which is being controlled by vaccination committees largely populated by academics associated with the pharmaceutical industry

Judy Wilyman
PhD Candidate
University of Wollongong
www.vaccinationdecisions.net

Email Judy Wilman http://us8.forward-to-friend2.com/forward? u=f20605fde3732e41929f4a3f2&id=f4b5d5e3d1&e=fec8337d3c
Copyright © 2015 Judy Wilyman, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you opted in at our website.